
From: ambrosden.parishclerk@gmail.com <ambrosden.parishclerk@gmail.com>  
Sent: 24 August 2020 15:12 
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: Response to 20/01830/F 
 
Dear team, 
 
Please see below the response from Ambrosden Parish Council to application 20/01830/F: 
 
Request the cycle way is widened to 3m wide all the way to Ploughley Road, as a sudden narrowing 
would risk cyclists/pedestrians going into the road  
 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Gemma 
 
Gemma Jennings 
Clerk to Ambrosden Parish Council 
 


